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God’s love knows no barriers.  St. Pascal’s...where all people matter. 
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CELEBRATION WEEKEND! 

ST. PASCAL’S FAMOUS SPAGHETTI DINNER 

ST. PASCAL’S PARISH PICNIC 
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FROM THE PASTOR'S DESK  

You are invited to the 25th Priesthood Anniversary Celebration for Father 

John Mitchell on Sunday, October 24 in Brioschi Hall after the 8:45 and 

10:30 AM Masses. I invite you to celebrate my 25 years of priesthood. I was 

ordained as a priest on May 25, 1996. I thank God for these 25 years and 

counting! Come join me after the 8:45 AM Mass for coffee and donuts. Then 

after the 10:30 AM Mass, we will have coffee, donuts, food and beverages and an 

Open House from 11:30 AM - 2:00 PM with visiting, reminiscing, photo 

memories, and more. All are welcome! 

You are invited to a parish meeting on Thursday, October 28, 6:30 PM in 

Brioschi Hall to discuss options for Father John Ryan Field. In 2002, our 

parish completed a major building project including a new church and 

improvements to our campus facilities. The total cost was $8.3 million, and $2.1 

million was raised in the initial capital campaign and paid upfront. The parish 

borrowed the remaining $6.2 million from Premier Bank. As of August 31, 2021, 

we owed $3,166,168.61 on our mortgage. The current interest rate on our 

mortgage is 3.85%, and our monthly mortgage payment is $22,400. At our current 

pace, it will take approximately 16 more years to retire our mortgage. There is an 

option to consider for strengthening our financial situation: selling parish assets 

and using the proceeds to pay down our loan. One such parish asset is the 2.25 

acres of property owned by our parish across White Bear Avenue from our 

church. The property is bordered on the north by Third Street East and on the 

west by White Bear Avenue. The owner of Mike’s Auto Repair rents the 

northwest portion of the property from our parish. Father John V. Ryan 

Memorial Playground takes up most of the rest of the property. Over the years, 

the property has served as a ballfield, school playground, Christmas tree lot, and a 

location for dumping excess winter snow from our parking lots and sidewalks. In 

addition, our Men’s Club currently stores various items in a small garage on the 

property. Prior to the COVID-19 outbreak, the Parish Finance Council consulted 

with Cushman and Wakefield, a property management firm, about the property. 

They advised us that prior to shopping the property and learning who might be 

interested in purchasing it, we should establish that parishioners are agreeable to 

selling the property. As you ponder this question, you should assume that the 

property would be put to good use and utilized for something in accord with our 

values or at least not offensive to us or disagreeable to the neighborhood. No 

decision needs to be made quickly. We invite you to share your thoughts and 

insights at our parish meeting on October 28.  

St. Pascal Baylon Parish will host the Venezuelan Mission 50th Anniversary 

Celebration on Saturday, October 2 at our regular 4:30 PM Mass. Our parish 

was honored to be asked by the Archdiocese if we would host the 50th 

Anniversary Celebration which includes the 4:30 PM Mass followed by a dinner in 

Brioschi Hall. Archbishop Hebda will be the presider at our Mass on October 2, 

and there will be visitors from Venezuela and other parishes. Thanks for your 

hospitality in helping our brothers and sisters feel welcome.   

After the 4:30 PM Mass on October 2, there is room for up to 30 St. Pascal 

Baylon parishioners to attend the Venezuelan Mission Celebration Dinner 

in Brioschi Hall. If you are interested in attending the celebration dinner, please 

RSVP by September 27 to Deacon Mickey Friesen at friesenm@archspm.org or 

call him at 651.291.4445. 

God Bless You, 

Father John Mitchell 
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Parish Office  

St. Pascal Regional Catholic School 

Parish Councils  

Sacramental Information 

Parish Prayer Line 

Parish Communication 




